From: Cameron McShan

Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 10:37 AM

To: TPC Enquiry

Subject: Extend the Project of State Significance (PoSS) timeline

Tasmanian Planning Commission
GPO Box 1691

Hobart 7001

Dear TPC,

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

As a born-and-bred Tasmanian, I've wanted our state to have an AFL team since | was a child. Instead of sending our
best & brightest players to the mainland we should be able to nurture them here.

| have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.

What has concerned me the most about the AFL deal is the strict stadium requirement and the lack of planning that
went into it's design & placement.

There was already a widely accepted master plan for Mac Point, and it got thrown away for this thought bubble.
We need a proper analysis of the impact the stadium will create on the area (specifically height & traffic), and
consideration given to alternative sites (either existing or new).

Yours faithfully,

Cameron McShane





